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General Surgery

June 25, 2012

I am pleased to recommend the services of Mr. Steven Baughn of the nextGEN Group.
I had the opportunity to work with him in my search for a community-based general
surgery practice. He is highly competent, professional, and personable. He has the
ability to discern the needs of both the practice and the physician to create a perfect
match. He was interested in the practical aspects of what I desired for a practice
environment, as well as my own personal interests and hobbies, and took that all into
consideration when matching me to a potential job.

I cannot say enough about Mr. Baughn’s dedication to his clients. He was always
available, even at odd hours of the day and night and assisted with travel changes beyond
our control. He works with both parties fluidly, and helped to coordinate a perfect site
visit, resulting in a great offer.

It was such a pleasure working with Mr. Baughn, and I will forever be grateful for the
chance to work with him. I highly recommend the nextGEN Group, specifically Mr.
Steven Baughn, to any physician looking for the right practice opportunity.

Sincerely,

Dana LaVanture, M.D.
Sayre, PA



